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Allegra is the Development Officer at Lady Eleanor Holles School. Since starting the role in 

January 2020 she has run several successful fundraising campaigns, including the School’s 

first ever Giving Day in June 2021. After starting her career at GSP Events, she went on to 

join the John Lewis Graduate Scheme in 2009. Allegra moved into the Non-Profit sector in 

2012, earning a Masters in Public Administration, while also working with several local 

charities. During an extended maternity leave, she took up a position as Treasurer for a 

National Childbirth Trust branch, where she continues to volunteer. Allegra is passionate 

about the life-changing impact of bursaries and value of extending their reach. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


